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Minnie Cave (spinster), residing and carrying on
business at " Channel View," 17 Beach Street,
Deal, in the county of Kent, under the name or
style of " Channel View Boarding House," board-
ing house proprietress.

Michael Connaughton, residing at 15 Church Street,
Coxhoe, in the county of Durham, and carrying
on business at 15 Church Street, Coxhoe aforesaid,
as a general dealer, and lately carrying on business
at 8 Alexander Terrace, Wheatley Hill, in the
county of Durham.

Eobert Williams White, residing and carrying on
business at " Annfield," Highway Road, Thur-
maston, in the county of Leicester, builder.

William Guilford, 7 Bell Hill, Kpthwell, in the
county of Northampton, milk retailer.

W. P. Leach (male), Plumpton Cottages, Plimpton,
Towcester, in the county of Northampton, farmer,
and lately residing at Rectory Farm, LongatowB,
in the county of Cambridge.

F. W. H. Nicholas (male), The Corner, Goodyers
Avenue, Radlett, in the county of Hertford,
company director.

Frederick Howard Triebner, " Penang," Ridgeway,
Chalkwell, in. the county of Essex, carrying 05
business at 29 Spelman Street, Spitalfields, E.1,
in the county of London, fur dyeing expert.
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